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**FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE**
Be Prepared America Designated as National Apprenticeship Ambassador by the U.S. Department of Labor

Charlotte, North Carolina — November 17, 2024 — Be Prepared America, a registered apprenticeship nonprofit
organization based in Charlotte, North Carolina, is proud to announce its recent designation as a National
Apprenticeship Ambassador by the U.S. Department of Labor’s Office of Apprenticeship. This prestigious recognition
highlights our commitment to promoting, expanding, and diversifying Registered Apprenticeship programs across the
nation.

As a National Apprenticeship Ambassador, Be Prepared America will serve as a champion for apprenticeship
initiatives, working closely with the Department of Labor to strengthen the workforce and enhance economic
opportunities in communities across the United States.

“We are honored to be named as National Apprenticeship Ambassadors and to partner with the U.S. Department of
Labor in this important initiative,” said Anthony Ray, Founder/Chairman. “Our organization is dedicated to fostering
workforce development by providing pathways to economic mobility, especially for individuals in underserved
communities. This designation allows us to amplify our efforts to modernize registered apprenticeships and ensure that
diverse populations have access to valuable training and certification programs.”

Be Prepared America is committed to addressing the tech divide through its partnerships with industry leaders,
including designation as a Cisco Networking Academy and CompTIA Academy Partner. Our organization offers
comprehensive online and in-person training programs that equip learners with the in-demand IT skills needed to thrive
in today’s digital job market. We emphasize the importance of diversity, equity, and inclusion in our programs, as we
strive to credential individuals from vulnerable populations and empower them to pursue meaningful careers.

During National Apprenticeship Week 2024, set for November 17-23, we look forward to highlighting the significance
of registered apprenticeships and sharing our success stories with the community. Through collaborative efforts with
local businesses, educational institutions, and government agencies, we aim to build a robust apprenticeship ecosystem
that strengthens our workforce and drives economic growth.

For more information about Be Prepared America and our apprenticeship programs, please visit
www.BePrepared America.org.

About Be Prepared America:

Be Prepared America is a nonprofit organization focused on workforce development through registered apprenticeship
programs, career and technical training, and technology education. We are dedicated to providing equitable access to
in-demand skills and certifications that promote economic mobility and empower individuals to achieve their
professional aspirations.
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